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Oct 6th, 2017

Dear JFS Families,

+Congratulations walkers! JFS PTA handed out 400+ stickers to kids who walked to school on Wednesday, Oct 4th

2017. Thank you for keeping fit and helping the environment with your participation.+

JFS Online Auction is Live
HELP US REACH OUR $40.000 GOAL!
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school’s main entrance.

Go to jfspta.org to place your bid for:
~Two Reserved Parking Spaces in the Staff Parking Lot
~ Two Personalized Street Signs in the School Loops
Auction is live now and ends on October 13th 2017
Highest bidder wins! Good luck!
For any questions, please contact Theresa at theresa_ayala@yahoo.com

Additionally, the Pledge Drive is ongoing until October 31st,
2017. All funds benefit your child! We are also raising funds for
a new audio visual system in the multi-purpose room and a
filtered water station where kids can refill their water bottles.
Please visit jfspta.org and look at the top left
corner ‘Membership & Donation’ to make yours.

Please give what you can. ANY amount is welcome!

To date, we have raised $15.000 of our $40,000 goal.
Thank you for your support!!

(Continued on back page)
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K %‘ ) REFLECTIONS is on for JFS students. We have collected the
20172018 Participation Forms and now Entry Forms will be distributed by Friday,

NATIONAL PTA REFLECTIONS®

4 WITHIN REACH § 10

This year the theme is WITHIN REACH. So put on your creative caps and
Entries from express yourself through 6 categories:
P ideceesl  Literature, Visual Arts, Photography, Dance Choreography, Film
OGO®OOO Production & Music Composition.

DEADLINE FOR ENTRIES: Have FUN Creating!

FOR DETAILS, CONTACT:

For any questions, please contact smrutipathak2003@gmail.com

Upcoming Events

# The YWCA IS ON A MISSION - Evergreen School District has partnered with the 'Y' to prevent bullying,
abuse and sexual harassment. This coming week, students in K, 2nd, 4th, 5th and 6th will be given an age
appropriate lesson on how to keep safe. You will receive a notice this week that explains the important work of
this agency. Thank you for your support - Principal Ortega.

# Oct 17th, 2017 Odyssey Of The Mind: An info session about the mentoring program for both parents and
children of 3-6th grades. More details next week.

# BOOK DONATION DRIVE - We will be collecting new and gently used fiction and
non-fiction books to donate to a local elementary school. Save up books you won'’t need
any longer. More details in next newsletter.

It finally feels like Fall! Nip in the air, sweaters making way and the sight
of happy, orange pumpkins... Fall's here.
Cozy up and have a wonderful weekend!
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